
 
 

Strasbourg, 26.10.2021 

INVITATION TO EUROSCOLA ONLINE 10TH OF DECEMBER 2021 
  

Digital transformation: what is your vision for the digital age? 

 

Dear teachers,  

We are more than happy to welcome you and your students to Euroscola Online.  

The event will take place on the 10th of December 2021, 9:30 – 11:30 AM Strasbourg time (CET) via 
the platforms Interactio and Sli.do.  

During the event, students will learn about the European Parliament and have the possibility to ask 
questions to our guests, one of the Vice-Presidents of the European Parliament and an expert of the 
European Parliament. Your students will have the chance to do this personally, via chat or live via video 
streaming.  

If possible, your students should have access to a keyboard, and additionally, a camera. Per school, 
up to two devices may access. This means: Your students can either participate all together from the 
classroom or connect via up to two different computers. 

It is highly recommended that the event is prepared in class beforehand.  

Moreover, we invite your students to discuss the topic on the YouthIdeaPlatform before the event. 

 

Practical information:  

The event will be interpreted in the following languages: English, German, French, Spanish, Italian and 
Polish.  

An email with the invitation for a Webex preparatory meeting on the Interactio will be sent as well as 
guidelines on how to use the platform, and the details for connection test. A link to join the event will 
be sent separately via E-Mail.   

Moreover, students need to be registered individually on the EU Survey Platform beforehand for 
data security purposes. The link for registration and instructions will also be sent separately. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Euroscola team via epstrasbourg-
euroscola@europarl.europa.eu. For e-mail contact, please state the date of the event as the subject.  

We are looking forward to an exciting event! 

 

 


